
(TRANSLATION) 
No. 7082           10 September 2009 
Subject:  Correction on the Sale of Shares in Associated Company 
To:     President,  

   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Given the previously informed Sale of Shares in Five Associated  
Companies on 31 August 2009, Airports of Thailand Public Company Limited (AOT) 
would like to correct the total shares of Fuel Pipeline Transportation Company Limited 
held by AOT from 4.94% to 1.38%. 
   Please be informed accordingly.  
 
 
 
 

     Yours sincerely,  

   Flying Officer  
         PEARL  RUGSUMRUAD 
              Company Secretary 
               Authorized person 
Company Secretary Office 
Tel.   0-2535-5657    
Fax.  0-2535-5540 


